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Bulletin 003 - A Day’s Marshalling 

 

 

For the first time this year drivers in the Championship can gain 3 championship points for completing 

a full day on the bank marshalling. 

 

Over the last few years the championship has been won by a small margin and gone down to the last 

round. With these three points it may be that in the future the Championship may be decided based on 

who has been marshalling and who has not. 

 

The day does not have to be a meeting at which the Championship is on the bill, any circuit at any time 

will suffice.  

 

There is a form that you have received (and it is in the forms section at the bottom of any CNC Heads 

page on the barcnorthwestern.co.uk web site). This will need to be completed by the driver and signed 

by the Chief Marshal at the relevant meeting before being sent to the Championship Co-ordinator 

before the penultimate meeting of the year (Donington Park on the 29th September). 

 

If you do decide to take up this opportunity and learn what it looks like from the other side of the bank 

then all you need to do is make contact with the appropriate Chief Marshal a few weeks in advance of 

the meeting at which you want to marshal.  

 

If the event is at Oulton Park or Anglesey please contact : 

 

 Margaret Simpson on 01942 217339 or email at margaretsimpson190@btinternet.com 

 

If the event is at another circuit then please contact : 

 

 Rob Wood of the BMMC on 07515 537209 or email at marshalrecruitment@outlook.com 

 

and he will point you in the direction of the relevant Chief Marshal. 

 

Remember also that a day on the bank gains you a signature on your licence. 

 

If you have any problems then by all means contact me and I will try to help. 

 

 

John Leck 
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